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TH E WHI TE H O U SE 

WASHINGTON 

~~120, 
1976 

Dear Mr R ud~bush:' ? . 
Thank you for your letter of March 29 
forwarding your 1975 Annual Report. I 
appreciate your courtesy in seeing that 
I received an early copy. 

The Veterans Administration Report has 
detailed with typical thoroughness the con­
tinuing obligations of our Nation to our 
veterans and their families. Its wealth of 
information will be a valuable planning tool 
as we endeavor to fulfill these obligations 
in the years ahead. I hope you will extend 
to all who worked with you in its preparation 
a special word of thanks. 

The Honorable Richard L. Roudebush 
Administrator of Veterans Affairs 
Washington, D. C. 204 20 




